
Kilgetty Karate Club Kick Out On The Beach 
  
by Sharron Hardwick 
  
After the recent bout of hot weather, students from Kilgetty Shotokan Karate 
abandoned their usual club venue, to train on a local beach.  Sensei Ian 
Ratcliffe, 3rd Dan Black Belt, relocated his students training session to Coppet 
Hall beach, after the scorching sun on Thursday June 2nd. 
  
The students, who usually train at Stepaside county Primary School, kicked 
out their Katas on the soft sand of Coppet Hall, training in the shade of the 
setting sun.    
  
If the good weather keeps up this could be a frequent occurrence for the keen 
students, who enjoyed the experience. “We had a good evening training with 
the club on the beach!  It is great to do things together as a club. We are 
looking forward to our club trip to Butlins in the autumn and if any one fancies 
taking up Karate they are very welcome to join us,” said Sensei Ian Ratcliffe.  
  
If you are interested in joining, Kilgetty Shotokan Karate Club they are looking 
for new students - men women & children of all levels of fitness and 
experience, you just need to have the dedication to train a few times a week.  
  
Training takes place on: Tuesday from 7-15 to 8.15pm, Thursdays from 
7.15pm to 8.30pm, Friday from 6.30pm to 8.00pm all at Stepaside County 
Primary School, Kilgetty. Cost is £2-50p per lesson. Please call 07986332288 
if you are interested or for more information. 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 


